
VILLAGE OF LINCOLN  
PUBLIC HEARING 
JANUARY 4, 2023 

 
The Village of Lincoln held a public hearing on Wednesday January 4th at 6:30 p.m.  
The meeting was to hear comments regarding the proposed Tax Abatement Policy 
for the Village RRC Certification.  The meeting opened with The Pledge of 
Allegiance.  Those present included President Phillips, Treasurer Mahalak, Clerk 
Somers and Council Members, Gauthier, Schick and Wambold.  President Phillips 
gave a brief overview of what this proposed policy means for the village.  No 
public comment was heard.  A motion was made to close the Public Hearing by 
Gauthier with support from Wambold.  Carried.   
Linda K. Somers 
Village Clerk 


